
Vigil for Peace 

 

Americans Think 
U.S. Should Get 
Out of Afghanistan 
 

   69% of Americans say that the U.S. should not be 
involved in Afghanistan now.  This is according to a 
New York Times/CBS poll taken March 21-25, 2012.  
 

   Clearly President Obama has the political support 
needed to speed up the U.S. military withdrawal from 
Afghanistan. 
 
 

Here is an online Petition to President 
Obama that you can sign.  
   This Petition asks the President to begin an orderly reduction 
of American troops by June 1, 2012 and a complete 
withdrawal of all Americans by December 1, 2012. 
 
To sign the petition, go to: 
http://www.change.org/petitions/bring-our-troops-home-
from-afghanistan  
 

 

 

 

The Vigil for Peace was initiated by the Albany Friends Meeting and Peace Action. 

Find out how you can work for peace.   Call 518-595-9324 
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